
The Indiana Department of Environmental Management is accepting public 
comments on the Voluntary Remediation Work Plan for the Marport LLC (Formerly 
Osharai Indiana) site located at 4323 Kennedy Avenue in East Chicago, Indiana. 

 
IDEM is seeking public comments on the Remediation Work Plan submitted by Tradebe 
Environmental Services, LLC, Site #6211101; ACS #VZUL1 as part of their fulfillment of 
a voluntary cleanup. The source of the release is a former 120,000-gallon aboveground 
storage tank used for petroleum storage. The release was contained on-site in the 
southwest corner of the property and no active remediation is planned.   

 
The Remediation Work Plan and all site documents are available on the internet at: 

 
Indiana Department of Environmental Management 
Virtual File Cabinet. Type the following address into your browser:  
http://vfc.idem.in.gov/   
In the top right corner of the page, select “Content ID” then in the field next 
to it enter the document number(s) 83604637, 83656497, 83688555, 
83703095 
 

 
Or a copy of the Remediation Work Plan may be available for review starting on 
November 4, 2024 at: 

 
East Chicago Public Library – Robert A. Pastrick Branch 
1008 W. Chicago Ave. 
East Chicago, IN 
 

IDEM will accept written comments until December 4, 2024.   
 

Mail your comments to: 
 
Claire Fredin, Project Manager 

 IDEM Voluntary Remediation Program 
 100 North Senate Avenue, N1101 
 Indianapolis, IN 46204-2251 

or by email CFredin@idem.IN.gov 
 

For further information or for assistance accessing the Remediation Work Plan, contact 
Claire Fredin at (317) 234-9731 or (800) 451-6027. 
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